
 
Sent: 6/09/2016 12:31:31 PM 
Subject: Development Application Enquiry: PP0002/12  Good Afternoon, I was informed today about a planning proposal/rezoning development on the above application enquiry which is just around the corner from a preschool that my child attends. As I understand that traffic is a concern with some of the parents at the preschool, I wondered if I could recommend a solution to help. Knowing that school zones have a speed limit of 40kph during certain hours of the day, with this road being a small, curvy road and not a road where speeding could happen without something dangerous occurring, could it be possible to change the speed limit to 20kph during school drop off and pick up times? 40kph is too fast for that type of road and could really do a lot of harm. I do understand that this is current law and perhaps this is something that needs to be revisited or looked at. I’d be more than happy to discuss this with other individuals if you could point me in the right direction. I feel that this solution could apply to a number of streets in the Pittwater area and would love to share my thoughts but seeing as this is a new enquiry, I would start here. Thank you for your time and I hope to hear back from you. Katie Page ______________________________________________________________________ This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com ______________________________________________________________________  


